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October 6, 1964 File 5155
G-143
Albany County

Gordon Robinson, Supervisor
Town of Guilderland

Willow Street

Guilderland, New York

s

Dear Mr. Robinson:

This is in reference to your requests for
signals on Route US 20 at one or more locations
between the Albany City line and Fuller Road in
McKownville, and at Johnston Road in Westmere, and
for a reduction in speed limits on Route US 20.

These matters were considered by the
Traffic Commission at its recent meeting. The
Commission determined that conditions do not warrant
signals in McKownville, and that the current speed
limits between Albany and McCormack's Corners
should be retained. $

The intersection with Johnston Road was §
retained under study, and we will advise you when
such study has been completed.

Very truly yours,

STATE TRAFFIC COMMISSION
WILLIAM S. HULTS
Chairman

%M,MMJL_

By: LLOYD A. MAEDER
Chief Traffic Engineer

REF/h
' cc: Supt. O & M
Supt. State Police
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SUPERVISOR
GORDON ROBINSON

Inc. 1803

K
Tor:’ltncr::; WISE TOWN OF GUILDERLAND - ALBANY COUNTY
WILLOW STREET
RECEIVER OF TAXES .
MARGERY LEIBERT GUILDERLAND, NEW YORK

TELEPHONE 438-6695

ASSESSOR'S OFFICE
JOHN QUINLAN

BUILDING DEPT. & ZONING
ALEXANDER GRONVALL

October 23, 1964

Mr, . Charles S, Maneri, President
McKownville Improvement Association
29 Highland Drive

Albany New York 12203

Dear Mr, Maneri:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter from the NYS Traffic
Commission regarding traffic controls on Route US 20,

Very truly yours,

Loy il Hodlrreton
Gordon Robinson - Supervisor
GR:adm Town of Guilderland
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